Original letter with :.....
by Montreal Surveyors
Copy of [ BREAGFARK letter received/from

UNION STEAMSHIPS LIMITED

Office and Pler Foot of Carrall Street,
VANCOUVER, B.C.

iigfwwinsw/os .......................................................

@on:  S.S. "CHELOHSIN'

jir,

|  We have for acknowledgment your letter dated
bor 9th, 1949, Reference 'F!' in regard to the above

lvessel.

® We regret to inform you that our S.S. "CHELOHS IN"
Wed on Sunday, November 6th, 1949 and we do not
ipate requesting any fresh assighment of load lines

e above titled vessel.
Yours very truly,

"(Sgd) E. W. Buffield.
MARINE SUPERINTENDENT.
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